
ALLERGEN ALERT! 

Research Staff and others who enter this area are ADVISED to be 

fit­tested and wear an N95 respirator to prevent exposure to 

rodent and other allergens. 

For more information please contact the Animal Hazards Program 

and Occupational Health. 

occhealth.arizona.edu/programs/animal-hazards-program 
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